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Enrollment as of 12/13/2024

Month 6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade TOTAL

August 41 49 48 138

September 42 49 48 139

October 41 50 48 139

November 41 49 48 138

PBIS
● Students that earned the 2nd quarter incentive will be headed to the Rivermen game on

December 19th. Students could only have 1 office referral, had to be passing all of their
classes, and couldn’t have any bus referrals or suspensions. At time of publication only
20 students didn’t qualify, but they are working hard to raise their grades so they can go.

● We will be honoring our students of the month for November/December when we return
from break. We recognize them at our monthly assembly

Caring School Community
Our WIN teachers have started the Caring School Community lessons in their WIN time. The
lessons are short and to the point which keeps students engaged. Students have been
responding well and having quality discussions. We hope to start seeing the impact of these as
time goes on.

Caught Being Awesome
In an effort to recognize those students that are caught being awesome (they might step up to
help staff members without being asked or show kindness to others in difficult situations, etc.)
we have a Facebook campaign publishing their picture and a short description of their good
deed. We don’t always see a lot of the good on social media, so we’re doing our part to change
it to a positive platform!



ICMS Has Team Spirit
The staff decided that they wanted to implement something to build relationships with their
students and create a “family” type atmosphere. On November 22nd, students received their
invitation to their team! There are 3 teams for each grade-level. They started by creating their
identity with a team name, mascot, colors, and banner (which hangs outside of their team
room). The next team activity was designing and decorating their team doors for Christmas. 4
high school students were chosen to vote on the Doors using creativity, neatness, and design, in
addition to other criteria. Mrs. Giesler’s team won the “Golden Paw Print of Awesomeness”
traveling trophy for that!

Our final team activity before we head off to Christmas Break will take place all of the week Of
December 16th with dress up days and Grinch Olympics on the 20th. Teams will earn points
for dress up day participation as well as Grinch Olympic events in an effort to steal the traveling
trophy from Mrs. Gieslers “The Outsiders”. Feedback from staff and students has been very
positive. Moving forward, there is a plan to have a monthly team building competition/activity..

TEAM BANNERS

TEAM DOOR DECOR

Coming Soon:
12/15 HS/MS Winter Festival Concert
12/19 PBIS Trip to Peoria Rivermen Game


